

## Coffee & Conversation

King Open School Tuesday, October 21 - 8:30-9:30 a.m.

Do you have questions about:

- Your child's IEP (individualized education program)
- Legal and Educational terms used in Special Education
- The difference between an IEP and a 504
- Where to get after-school help for your child
- Recent changes in the Office of Student Services

Please join C-PAC and Dr. Victoria Greer, Assistant Superintendent for Student Services, for informal conversation with other families of students with disabilities.



For more information or to join, call 617-593-4402 or see our website, www.cambridgepacse.org